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Please accept my submission on why QLD should not extend emergency powers until March 2022.

This is from my heart ♥

Enough is enough, this has been so blown out of proportion, its gone too far, it’s dividing the world, anxiety and
mental health issues are everywhere, and with people like me who have never suffered with either until now.

I didn’t have children to bring them into this world as it is at the moment.

It’s known there are effective medications available to prevent and treat covid-19 that Australian Governments
are withholding.

Yes Covid is real.

Yes is spreads.

No it’s not as deadly as it’s made out to be.

The majority of us have a 99.7% chance of surviving it.

The ones who are high risk, look after them, look after the vulnerable.

Lockdowns don't work and are destroying lives and businesses and are unnecessary.

The vaccine isn’t approved by the FDA, why are healthy people who have a 99.7% chance of survival being
bullied to take a trial vaccine that to date 335 people have died from in Australia and the number is growing.

Please from your heart and your moral compass please don’t extend the emergency powers in QLD until 2022.

Or extend any Australian emergency powers.

Thank you.

Mandy Spooner
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